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Virginia Association of the Technology Student Association 
 

 

PO Box 9045, VSU, Petersburg, VA 23806 

Phone: (804) 524-5549 Fax: (804) 524-5757 email: BScott@vsu.edu 
 

Website: www.virginiatsa.org 

 

October 22, 2019 

TO: All Technology Education Teachers 

FROM: BJ Scott, State Advisor 

Virginia TSA 
 

SUBJECT: Leadership Academy 

 November 22-24, 2019 

Brethren Woods Camp and Retreat Center 

Keezletown, VA 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Fall Leadership Academy will be held November 22-24, 2019 at Brethren Woods 

Camp and Retreat Center in Keezletown, VA. The Fall Leadership Academy will provide an opportunity for 

students to increase their knowledge about technology and leadership in TSA.  Students and teachers will receive 

two nights lodging, four meals and a camp tee-shirt in the price of registration, while the students will also be able to 

take part in leadership sessions and leadership activities planned and provided by the executive state officer team. 

 

The executive state officers have planned exciting activities based on the theme Amazing Race, Into the Woods. 

Onsite check-in will begin at 5:30 p.m. on November 22, 2019.  The opening general session will start promptly at 

7:30 p.m. Following the general session, the students will participate in a special session with the officers before 

calling it an evening on that Friday. On Saturday, there will be leadership sessions for the students to attend of their 

choosing and some activities outside including some low ropes course, climbing wall and archery to name a few of 

the outside activities.  Of course all three meals will be provided on Saturday.  Sunday morning you will be served 

breakfast before the closing ceremony to culminate the end of the weekend.  The executive team feels that this 

Leadership Academy will be one to remember. 

 

Registration for the Leadership Academy is $120. 

 

It is important to preregister so that we can insure proper materials are provided 

onsite. We look forward to seeing you there! 

c: Local Administrators  

 Lynn Basham 

 

Enclosures 

“Learning to Lead in a Technical World”
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